From: Cerritos College

Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 4:02 PM **Subject:** Summer 2020 Update



Dear students,

The California Community Colleges Chancellor's Office provided an update on April 1 and indicated that colleges should be prepared to continue remote learning through at least summer. Following the Chancellor's guidance, Cerritos College will offer summer courses in an online-only format.

We will offer two summer sessions. The first session begins May 26 - July 3 and the second session starts July 6 - August 14.

Priority enrollment for the summer session begins on **Monday, April 6.** Please check your appointment date on MyCerritos.

We understand that taking online classes can create inconvenience and hardships for many of you. However, we have a number of online campus resources, as well as staff and faculty who are ready to help you to be successful during this time. We appreciate your patience as we continue to deal with the impacts of the coronavirus (COVID-19). It is important that the College take a safety-first approach during this health crisis and eliminate our in-person contact to reduce transmitting the virus.

Please continue to stay connected to campus by checking your email on a regular basis and by getting updates from our COVID-19 web page and our CEVID-19 web page and our determination on how to access student services, tutoring help, and other online resources. The website also provides answers to frequently asked questions and updates related to how to access food services, financial aid, and other resources. We encourage you to utilize all services that are available and to continue your education.

Also, don't forget to follow us on <u>Twitter</u>, <u>Instagram</u>, and <u>Facebook</u> for updates. If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at <u>CerritosCares@cerritos.edu</u>.

Together, we will get through this. We are here to support you.

Sincerely, The Academic Affairs Team







Cerritos College, 11110 Alondra Blvd, Norwalk, CA 90650